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Arbitrary, ineffective, and the continued theft of our constitutional rights must not be 

allowed to continue through our legislature.  The people cannot be protected when 

laws, such as Measure 114 and the proposed HB 3075, take away that which is 

given to all under the 2 Amendment! 

 

Stop over legislating!  It is proven that gun laws only restrict the ability of law abiding 

citizens to protect their property, homes, and family. Criminals, no matter what these 

gun laws require, will get any firearm they desire to commit crimes against persons.  

The laws are NOT a deterrent!  The laws don’t save LIVES! 

 

I strongly oppose Oregon’s continued attempts to prohibit the people from exercising 

their 2nd Amendment rights and protecting what matters—the reason we own 

weapons now—OUR HOMES, PROPERTY, AND FAMILY!  Please stop the liberal 

strong arm efforts to strip away our livelihood.  Whether it is restrictive gun laws, 

more taxes, or reverse-racism (know as DEI), the majority party needs to remember 

that they represent the PEOPLE, not their party ideologies or personal believes and 

values.   

 

Vote NO on HB 3075.  Please.   


